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LIBRARY CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19  
 
The Board of Library Trustees extends the closure of the Arlington Heights Memorial 
Library, based on staff recommendation, until May 30, 2020. 
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend pay to 
exempt and non-exempt staff for their regularly scheduled hours through May 30, 
2020.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


